
Dear OBJ, 
 
I love you because you are the SHHHHHH*******ttttttttt!! 
 
I remember when my then GF and now wife paddled you many times over. 
 
You deserve to be protected because you are a one of a kind gem. 
 
I believe that you should be determined eligible under the Wild and Scenic Rivers Act so 
that your outstanding values and free-flowing waters can be recognized and protected 
for future generations. 
 
Love, 
 
Matt Booth 
 
Sincerely, 
Matt Booth 
310 Mcconnell Dr  Lyons, CO 80540-3805 
georgiavet@icloud.com 
	


